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Teacher Update Number 15 – September 22nd 2009 
 
In this issue: 

• Seminar 6 Challenges 
• Seminar 7 Resources  
• Student lists – a further reminder  

 
 
 
 
 

Seminar 6 Challenges   BACK TO TOP 
Congratulations to the schools that participated so strongly in the seminar 6 challenge.  If you have not 
had a look – there are some excellent postings and interactions between the students and scientists. 
There is interesting research that suggests that the silent participants in wikis look to these students 
who do participate.  I will find a link and send it in the next update for those interested. 
 
 
 

Seminar 7 Resources    BACK TO TOP 
The resources for Seminar 7 – Walking Upright: The cost of human evolution, are available on line now 
at http://lens.auckland.ac.nz/index.php/Walking_upright:_The_cost_of_human_evolution  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Lists BACK TO TOP 
A reminder that if you would like your students to be sent the student updates directly via email, 
please send an excel spreadsheet list of students to ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz using the following 
format:  surname |  Name |email 
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